— m— ENGINEERS
——

e sl GEOSCIENTISTS
MANITOBA

SCRUTINEER’S REPORT: COUNCIL ELECTION
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OCTOBER 13, 2022

The ballots on the voting for members of Council to be elected for the 2022 — 2024 term were
counted in accordance with the Association's “Rules for Counting Votes and Ascertaining the
Results of an Election” commencing at 12:13 p.m. on Friday, October 7, 2022.

ENGINEERING BALLOT:

Total number of professional members eligible to vote: 6607
Total number of online ballots received: 936
Percentage of professional members that voted: 14.2%
Total number of spoiled ballots: 3

*Note: No requests for paper ballots were received

COUNCILLORS ELECTED:

The three (3) professional engineers elected for two-year terms (alphabetically) are:

e David Amorim, P.Eng.
e Alan Pollard, P.Eng.(SM), FEC
e Lisa Thomson, P.Eng.

The one (1) professional geoscientist elected by acclamation for two-year term is:

e Jessica Adelman, P.Geo.
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Gregory Page, P.Efg., FEC"(Chief Scrutineer)

Vikram Banthia, P.Eng.
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Johnson Aina, P.Eng.




